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HAITI EARTHQUAKE RESOURCE CENTER WILL BE CLOSED 
ON MONDAY FOR PRESIDENTS’ DAY  

 
New Hours of Operation Begin Tuesday 

 
The New York Haitian Earthquake Family Resource Center in Brooklyn will be closed 
Monday, February 15, in observance of the Presidents’ Day holiday. It will reopen at 10 
AM Tuesday, February 16. The Center is located in the New York National Guard 
Armory at 1579 Bedford Avenue in Brooklyn. 
 
Beginning Tuesday, February 16, the Center will have new hours of operation: 10 AM to 
6 PM weekdays and 10 AM to 4 PM on Saturdays.  

 
 
 
Contact:  Chris Gilbride – 718.422.4888 
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